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2020 was a difficult year for everyone, the situation caused by the COVID-19 pandemic sadly
affected us all. Hopefully, in the near future we will be able to defeat the virus and return to the
normal rhythm of life. Happy New Year 2021! We would like to wish you good health,
happiness, peace, joy, kindness and a prosperous year for yourselves and your families.
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